Emergency Meeting for !50th Anniversary Committee Friday, July 28, 2017 Ashland Railroad Station

In attendance were Jane Sawyer, Bob Baker, Caroline Goss, Kendall Hughes and Jeanette Stewart

The committee decided that the proceeds of Squamstock will not be used to defray the costs of the 150th celebration, which was not right. There would be a separate logo not the 150th logo. It is an Ashland/Holderness event more that just an Ashland 150th event, it should be sponsored by the 150th committee. The committee discussed not having this event before or during the planned week of the 150th celebration. Maybe Katie could do it the next year. There were many concerns by the committee as we talked back and forth about things.

Everyone agreed Katie had done a great job, but not to do it at the same time as the 150th event.

Meeting was adjourned by Chairman, Jane Sawyer

Respectfully Submitted

Jeanette I. Stewart, Secretary